
Accelerating the development of  
UNDERGROUND HYDROGEN STORAGE  

in the Netherlands
– Letter of Support –

“The signatories to this letter urge that the additional funding available in the Dutch Climate Fund (€102 million) is used as a first step to  
secure and accelerate the necessary no-regret actions to support the development of underground hydrogen storage, which is essential  

for a functioning hydrogen infrastructure and market in the Netherlands as well as for achieving the Dutch climate goals in 2050.”


